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PUNJAB STATE ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
SCO NO. 220-221, SECTOR 34-A, CHANDIGARH 

 
CORRIGENDUM  

 

 The Punjab State Electricity Regulatory Commission has issued a 

public notice for inviting objections in respect of Petition No.14 of 2014 filed by 

the Punjab State Power Corporation Limited seeking regulatory guidance for 

measures to be taken in case of exigencies leading to power cuts for the Tariff 

Year 2014-15, which appeared in the various newspapers on 21.03.2014. The 

public hearing in the matter earlier fixed for 10.04.2014 has now been fixed for 

11.04.2014 at 11.30 AM at Commission’s office i.e. SCO 220-221, Sector 

34/A, Chandigarh, since voting for Chandigarh Parliamentary Constituency is 

to be held on 10.04.2014. 

 

                                                                                                          
SECRETARY 

 


